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Friday 18™ September 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Pupil’s start and finish time changes

We have noticed that, as the children and parents have adjusted to the staggered start times, parents and
children are waiting around longer than necessary to enter the school building. Although this has been
manageable with the sun shining, the inevitable inclement weather may make this more of a problem as
we move through the rest of the term. Therefore, we are going to shorten the gap between year groups at
the start and end of the day. We feel that we can manage this safely and that this will enable the children

to get into class sooner.

As from Monday 215 September:

Reception will start school at 8:50am and will leave at 15:00am.
Year 2 will start school at 8:55am and leave at 15:05pm.
Year 1 will start school at 9.00am and leave school at 15:10pm.

All children will still enter through the top gate on Pemberton road and any parents who enter the
playground will use the one way sytem and exit through the bottom gate on Pemberton road.

In order for us to continue to maintain good social distancing, please ensure that you arrive on time. Please
avoid arriving earlier, if possible. However, if you are early, remain on the other side of the road, opposite

the school gates, until the earlier year group has entered the building. A member of staff will then ask the

children to enter.

Yours sincerely,

L

Neil Reilly
Deputy Headteacher



